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April 18, 2013 
 
Ms. Kirstin Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Re: EB-2012-0126 Proposed Settlement Agreement - Revision 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
It has come to our attention that an incorrect amount and references to interrogatory responses were 
included on Page 35 of Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc’s Proposed Settlement Agreement.  The amount of 
$182,118 referred to the second bullet should have read $162,517 and the references should have read 9-
Staff-45 and 9-Staff-46.  Both items have been corrected and a revised page 35 has been submitted under 
the RESS e-Filing system.  No other items in the agreement were affected. 
 
We apologize for any confusion this may have caused. 
 
 
Yours Truly, 
 

 
 
Tiija Luttrell, CA 
Regulatory Affairs Officer 
Email: tiija.lutrell@sudburyhydro.com 
Phone: 705-675-0514 


